
Sponsored by

Senators Lautenberg, DeWine, Jeffords, Kennedy, Kerry, & Snowe

Please contact your Senators and urge them to attend this important briefing. You can call the US Capitol
Switchboard to be connected to your Senator:  (202) 224-312.  You can also find your Senator’s email at
http://www.senate.gov/general/contact_information/senators_cfm.cfm

Call today and urge your Senator or their staff to attend!

The Briefing will address the connection between chemical exposures and learning and other
developmental disabilities. It will outline two important measures to address this issue: 1) full funding for the
National Children's Study; and 2) the implementation of chemical regulation policies that are fully protective
of children.

For more information
See the American Association on Mental Retardation's website at www.aamr.org and click under "What's
New." You can also visit the Learning Disabilities Association's Healthy Children Project website at
www.healthychildrenproject.org and the Institute for Children's Environmental Health's web page on the
Learning and Developmental Disabilities Initiative: www.iceh.org/LDDI.html.

Contacts
Michele Gagnon, Environmental Health Initiative, American Association on Mental Retardation -
email: mgagnon@aamr.org or phone: 202-387-1968 x201

Kathy Lawson, Healthy Children Project, Learning Disabilities Association of America -
email: klawson@ldaamerica.org or phone: 412-341-1515 x 208

Elise Miller, Collaborative on Health and the Environment's Learning and Developmental Disabilities
Initiative, Institute for Children's Environmental Health -
email: emiller@iceh.org or phone: 360-331-7904.

The Briefing has the support of many members in the developmental disabilities network, including: the
American Network of Community Options and Resources (ANCOR), The Arc of the United States, the
Association of University Centers on Disability (AUCD), the Developmental Disabilities Research Centers
Associations, Easter Seals, the National Association of Councils on Developmental Disabilities (NACDD),
the National Association of Private Special Education Centers (NAPSEC), United Cerebral Palsy, and the
United Cerebral Palsy Research & Educational Foundation.


